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*THE FOLLOWING MESSAGE WAS ORIGINALLY POSTED MAY 17, 2021* 

 

PREPARING FOR CLASS PLACEMENTS 2021/2022 

We recognize this year has been very challenging for many of our families and staff due to the numerous class 
re-organizing and reshuffling throughout the school year. We have just been provided staffing based on our stu-
dent population for September 2021 from the survey results earlier this month. However, the additional Paren-
tal Survey for choosing between virtual and in class learning scheduled for August, our staffing will most likely 
change, again.   

Some families have begun to inquire about class placements for next year. As we begin the process of class 
placements, we will be taking into consideration academic strengths and areas of growth, social interactions, 
work habits, balance of boys and girls and learning styles, while meeting the Ministry and DDSB criteria. Being 
placed in a straight grade/split grade and location within the building/portable are based on ministry guidelines 
and this can potentially be a reality. Unlike in previous years parents have requested for a specific teacher, we 
are asking you not to do this but instead tell us more about your child(ren). For instance, is there a circumstance 
we may not be aware of that may affect their placement.  

We have not received any further direction from Public Health regarding outdoor co-horting and zones during 
Nutrition Breaks.  Our plan at this time will be for our students to have the opportunity to be with the like-
grade friends when outdoors. 

While parent input will be considered, final decisions on student placement rest with the principal, together with 
the staff in meeting the needs of all students.  No assurances can be made regarding class placements for spe-
cific students. 

Parents wishing to have input are to email Mrs. Pipher-Hogg (susan.pipherhogg@ddsb.ca) no later than May 31st. 

 
STILL TIME TO REGISTER! 

Parents as Partners  

Symposium 2021 

@ 7p.m. tonight 

See attached flyer for details. 

SCC MEETING 

June 3rd, 6:30 pm 

Meeting ID: 

meet.google.com/hfe-cczt-dwv  
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